


From:  
Sent: Wednesday, January 29, 2020 10:36 AM
To: Williams, Brian <BWilliams@coc.lacounty.gov>
Cc: Williams, Ingrid <IWilliams@coc.lacounty.gov>
Subject: AB 392

Good morning Mr. Williams,

In response to your attached letter, dated August 23, 2019, regarding the Department’s policy and
AB 392, we have attached a Department Newsletter as well as some policy revisions.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call.

Respectfully,

Lieutenant 
Audit and Accountability Bureau

Monterey Park, CA 91754
 office
 cell

Department Response




